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Dear A Cappella Choir Alumni, 
 

The changing seasons are upon us once again and with it comes the 
thought of the holidays and the special traditions accompanying them.  Do you 
remember the first time you heard or sang Kyrie?  What would Christmas be like 
without A Cappella’s inspirational Vespers? 
 

This December marks the 90th Anniversary of the A Cappella Choir.  
Please join us for a special Alumni Vespers service to be held on December 21st, 
2014 at First Lutheran Church, 120 Chandler Street, Jamestown, New York.  
This year we will perform excerpts from Messiah, The First Noel, Carol of The 
Bells, and Little Innocent Lamb.  The schedule for the day is as follows: 
 

12:30 – 1:30   Alumni check-in and registration - First Lutheran Church Parlor 
1:30 – 3:00 Combined Rehearsal – Alumni with the A Cappella Choir 
4:00   Vespers Service - Alumni Reception immediately to follow. 

 
Enclosed please find a patron ticket and registration card.  Fill out and 

return the registration card to the A Cappella Choir, 350 E. Second St. 
Jamestown, NY 14701 no later than December 12th, 2014. 

 
A registration fee of $10.00 will be used to help defray the costs 

associated with our Alumni Vespers.  Please consider joining our list of patrons 
this year.  (Patrons do not have to include any registration fee.)  In addition to 
funding annual expenditures of the choir, monies from our patron drive this year 
will be used to purchase new sashes for the A Cappella Choir.  Patrons will be 
listed in the Vespers program.  We hope you can help us in this effort.  
 
Please return the card and patron ticket stub by December 12th, 2014.  We 
look forward to seeing you soon.  Thank you for your gracious and continuing 
support of this truly unique musical institution known as the A Cappella Choir. 
 

Sincerely,

 
 
 
 


	Norman D. Lydell, Director
	Officers 20014-15
	Officers 2014-15



